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To: All Councillors 

From: Louise Kerr 
Director Planning and Place 

Date: 22 October 2019 

Subject: Council Meeting 22 October 2019 - Item 12.2 Public Exhibition of 
the Draft Voluntary Planning Agreement Policy 

Record Number: 2019/605014 

 

Dear Councillors 

Please find an amended recommendation (additional wording in bold) for Item 12.2 -   
Public Exhibition of the Draft Voluntary Planning Agreement Policy.  
 
The amendment is recommended so that the recently prepared draft Local Strategic 
Planning Statement is referenced in the ‘guiding principles’ of both the draft VPA Policy 
(principle ‘e’ of draft Policy) and (principle ‘d’ of draft guideline). It is noted that the 
Community Strategic Plan and other strategic documents are already referenced in the 
draft Policy and Guideline.   
 
The amended recommendation should read as follows:  
 
That: 

A. Council place the draft Voluntary Planning Agreement on public exhibition for a 
minimum of 28 days.  

B. The draft VPA Policy and associated guideline be amended prior to 
exhibition to include reference to the Local Strategic Planning Statement 
under the ‘guiding principles’ section of the documents. 

C. The outcomes of the public exhibition be reported to Council.  

Should you require any further information please contact my office on 9942 2139.  

 

 

Louise Kerr 
Director Planning & Place 


